
 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 27th January 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 6 SATs Progress Drop-In Session 
 
As your child prepares for their SATs in May, we warmly invite you to a drop-in session with          
Ms Simon and Mr Hughes. This will provide an opportunity to discuss your child’s progress in 
English and Maths and explore any additional support they may need to reach their full potential. 
 
The drop-in session will take place on Monday 10th February between 4:00pm and 6:00pm. 
 
You are welcome to attend at any time during this period. There is no need to book an 
appointment. 
 
We greatly value your involvement in your child’s education and look forward to discussing how we 
can work together to support their success in the upcoming SATs. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Grattage 
Headteacher 


